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March 24, 2017 

A bi-weekly report from the 

Illinois Board of Higher Education 

1 North Old State Capitol Plaza | Suite 333 | Springfield, Illinois  62701 

217-782-2551     TTY 888-261-2881 email info@ibhe.org to subscribe 

The IBHE Bulletin is on spring break Friday, March 24, 2017.   

Please look for our next issue April 7. 
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